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Thanks for a great week!
Our learning expectations are well established, and it's fantastic to see students continuing to engage 
with their learning programs, even in the absence of their regular teacher. 

We maintain high expectations—both academically and in terms of wellbeing—as we know both are 
essential to driving meaningful learning.

Celebrating Our Amazing Staff – Staff Wellbeing Week

At Dillbadin Primary School, we are incredibly fortunate to have such an amazing team of staff. Their 
hard work, dedication, and care for our students and community never go unnoticed.
This week, we’ve taken the opportunity to give back and show our appreciation through Staff 
Wellbeing Week. From shared lunches and morning teas to games and friendly challenges, the week 
has been filled with moments to relax, laugh, and connect.

These small gestures are our way of building morale, strengthening team spirit, and, most importantly, 
saying thank you. Our staff truly are the heart of our school, and we’re grateful for everything they do 
every day.

A special thank you to Miss Gange for coordinating all of the Staff Wellbeing Week events—your 
efforts helped make it a fun and uplifting experience for everyone!

Penelope Harris
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Acknowledging Our Incredible Education 
Support Staff

Each year, schools across Victoria celebrate Education 
Support (ES) Staff Appreciation Day, recognising the vital 
role ES staff play in supporting students, teachers, and the 
entire school community.
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While we're a little late in marking the occasion this year, the delay was intentional—so we could 
ensure that everyone was at school to receive the full benefit of the acknowledgment they 
deserve!

Our ES staff work tirelessly and with great care to support the learning and wellbeing of all 
students. Whether it's providing individual assistance, helping with classroom activities, or 
making sure every child feels included and capable, their dedication is seen and appreciated 
every day.

A personal thank you from me. You are truly the heart and soul of our school. You know the ins 
and outs of everything that keeps us running smoothly, and your support extends far beyond the 
classroom. We are so incredibly lucky to have each of you as part of our Dillbadin PS family.

To our ES team, thank you for everything you do. Your contribution makes a real difference in 
the lives of our students, and we are so grateful for your continued care, compassion, and 
commitment.

Whole School Visit to Boronia Library – Simultaneous Storytime
This week, our entire school took part in a special event – a visit to Boronia Library to 
participate in National Simultaneous Storytime.

Each year, schools and libraries across the country join together to read the same book at the 
same time, celebrating the joy of storytelling and the importance of reading. It was wonderful to 
be part of this shared moment with students, staff, and the local community.

Our students loved exploring the library, listening to the story, and engaging in fun activities 
afterwards. Events like this not only help foster a love of reading, but also strengthen our 
connection with the wider community and highlight the value of shared learning experiences.

A big thank you to Boronia Library for hosting us and to our staff for helping make this excursion 
such a success. We look forward to continuing our partnership and creating more memorable 
literacy experiences for our students!

School Counsellor
We have a school counsellor available on-site every Monday and Friday to support the wellbeing 
of our students.

Seeing a counsellor can offer children a safe space to talk about their feelings, build resilience, 
develop coping strategies, and improve emotional and social skills. Whether it's navigating 
friendships, managing anxiety, or building confidence, counselling can be a valuable part of a 
child's overall development.

If you would like your child to see the school counsellor, please visit the office for a consent form 
or email the school to request one.



School Photos Have Been Sent Home!

School photos have been sent home with students, and 
they look fantastic! These are our very first school photos 
featuring our new school name and uniform, making them 
extra special.

If you missed placing an order, don’t worry—there’s still 
time! Your child has brought home the ordering details.

To order group photos, please refer to the information in 
the graphic to complete your order online.

Dillbadin Primary School Newsletter                                                                                          Page  3

Open Afternoon – Celebrating Our Writing!

We’re excited to invite you to our upcoming Open Afternoon on Friday, 30th May at 2:30pm, where 
students will have the opportunity to share the information reports they’ve been working on.

It’s always wonderful to hear what each class is learning, and this event is a great way to celebrate 
students’ writing. Sharing their work with an audience gives students an authentic purpose for 
writing and helps build confidence, pride, and communication skills.

We look forward to seeing you there and celebrating the fantastic learning happening across our 
school!

Special Lunch – Thursday 29th May

Our next special lunch will feature party pies and sausage rolls, with a vegetarian option available.
Money is due by Tuesday, 27th May.

Curriculum Day – Tuesday 24th June

Please note that Tuesday 24th June will be a Curriculum Day, and no students are required at 
school on this day.

Staff will be using this time to work collaboratively on the findings from our recent school review, 
using these insights to establish goals and strategies for future improvement.

Reminder: Shop Local – Support Boronia!

We're still collecting receipts from any Boronia small business—drop them in the box at school to 
help us win $2000!

Have a great weekend, and we look forward to all the exciting learning ahead next week!

Penelope
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Celebrating Our Incredible Staff

Staff Wellbeing Week Wrap- Up
At Dillbadin Primary School, we’re incredibly lucky to have such a dedicated, passionate, and 
caring team of staff who work tirelessly to support our students and school community. This 
week, we celebrated Staff Wellbeing Week- a special time set aside to pause, reflect, and 
recognise the incredible people who make our school such a welcoming, supportive and 
positive place.

Staff Wellbeing Week isn’t just about saying ‘thank you’ (although we did a lot of that!); it's also a 
chance to put a spotlight on the importance of looking after our own wellbeing, supporting 
each other, and nurturing the wellbeing of our students. It’s a time to pause, connect, reflect, 
and most importantly, to celebrate the everyday wins at Dillbadin Primary School and the 
people behind them.

Throughout the week, staff took part in a range of fun activities designed to boost morale, 
strengthen connections, and add a bit of fun to our busy school days. Some of the highlights 
included:

 Baby Photo Guessing Competition – This was extraordinarily hard!

 The Launch of Our Inaugural Pirate Game – An adventurous new staff tradition has officially 
set sail!

 Treats and Snacks Galore – Because a little bit of sugar and a lot of laughter goes a long way!

These moments reminded us that wellbeing isn’t just about big programs – it’s also in the 
connections we share with our colleagues and how we work as a team.

We know that when our staff are thriving, our students benefit too. That’s why we remain 
committed to nurturing a school culture where wellbeing is a daily focus- not just during 
Wellbeing Week, but all year round.

Coming Up: Student Wellbeing Week – Term 3

Looking ahead, we’re excited to announce that Student Wellbeing Week will take place in Term 
3! Just as we’ve spotlighted our staff, we’ll be turning our attention to student wellbeing with a 
week full of activities, conversations, and events designed to empower our students to take care 
of themselves and each other. Stay tuned for more details- we can’t wait to share what’s 
planned!

To our staff- thank you for all that you do. Your care, energy, and commitment make Dillbadin 
Primary School a place where everyone belongs and grows.

Neisha Gange – Assistant Principal
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JUNIOR
William, congratulations on presenting 

your information report with 
confidence and a clear, loud voice.

MIDDLE
Alexandra for her incredible 

presentation on Fish!

SENIOR
Samip, congratulations!  Your reading 
this week has been exceptional.  Keep 

it up!
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MRS 
BLAKE

Visual Art:
Oscar for doing some amazing drawing 

in Art.

MISS D
Performing Art:

Mason for his fantastic and realistic 
acting skill sin PA this week!

MISS 
GANGE

Learn to Play:
Rubee, for some creative solutions to 
solving problems in the Learn to Play 

room this week. 
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The Premiers' Reading 
Challenge begins on 
the first Monday in 

March each year and 
ends on the first Friday 

in September. 

2025 Premiers' 
Reading Challenge is 

now open. 

The Challenge 
encourages children 

and students to read a 
set number of books 

over the year and 
record their efforts 

online.

Please speak with your 
child’s classroom 
teacher for more 

information.



Date Event

Every Friday 3:00pm School Assembly

Friday 30th May 2.30pm Information Reports open 
session

Monday 2nd June Boronia Library Visit

Wednesday 4th June Incursion – Musica Viva

Monday 9th June Public Holiday – King’s Birthday

Thursday 12th June School Council – 9am

Monday 16th June Boronia Library Visit

Wednesday 18th June Middle – NGV Excursion

Tuesday 24th June CURRICULUM DAY

Monday 30th June Boronia Library Visit

Friday 4th July Last Day of Term 2 – 2.30pm finish
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Our students have again earned 6 
leaves in the past week, which is 

600 acknowledgements of 
positive behaviour.  

Amazing work, everyone!
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For more information regarding enrolling your child in primary 
school in 2026 including timelines please click on the link below:

Enrolling in primary school for 2026
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https://www.vic.gov.au/sites/default/files/2024-11/Factsheet-for-foundation-enrolment-2025-26-English_0.pdf
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